
DEMOCRATIC NATIONAL COMMITTEE
SPONSORS HARD-CORE TEEN PORN
The Catholic League has recently been monitoring the website
of the Democratic National Committee (DNC).  At issue is the
DNC’s determination to provide a link with an anti-Catholic
organization on its website, Catholics for a Free Choice.  In
the course of doing so, we have uncovered startling news: the
DNC is openly sponsoring hard-core teen pornography.

In  the  “links”  section,  there  is  a  category  titled
“Hispanic.”  The second to the last entry in this category is
Willie Velasquez Institute.  Clicking on this entry leads to a
hard-core teen porn site, www.wcvi.org.  On the home page are
the pictures of four young women depicted in full frontal
nudity with the inscription, “FREE, Live Amateur, Teen, Anal,
Hardcore Picture SEX site.”

Catholic League president William Donohue addressed this issue
today:

“The DNC is spinning out of control.  Its support for anti-
Catholic bigotry is now matched by its support for hard-core
teen pornography.  Whoever is operating its website should be
fired immediately.

“Hispanic Catholics have now been hit in the face twice: the
DNC has made its bed with anti-Catholicism and now it’s made
its bed with pornography, using an Hispanic organization as a
front for its debased appetites.  None of this is by accident:
our monitoring of the DNC’s website shows that someone has
been tinkering with it on a regular basis.  This suggests a
degree of deliberateness that is malicious.  It is also self-
destructive.

“The DNC may have violated federal law by sponsoring a website
with arguably under-age girls.  In any event, we will blanket
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the Catholic and Hispanic communities with pictures of the
DNC’s idea of good humor.  If there is anyone with an ounce of
responsibility left at the DNC, he or she should quickly dump
both Catholics for a Free Choice and the Willie Velasquez
Institute.”


